LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING

-

4 NOVEMBER 2010
PUBLIC QUESTION (ITEM 6)

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by members of the public of a Member of the Executive, or the Chairman of any Committee.
Questioner:
Christine Jones 
Asked of:
Councillor Phillip O’Dell, Deputy Leader and Portfolio Holder for Environment and Community Safety  

	Question 3:  
“There seems to be some confusion in the way the Neighbourhood Champion system is working.

I am concerned because the original remit that I signed up to appears to have been widened from a fairly passive role of ‘reporting issues seen locally as you go about your normal business’ to a much more proactive one where we are asked to look out for ‘wanted individuals’ and more.

Would the Portfolio Holder say when this was agreed and by whom as I have not been consulted on it nor asked to sign any new agreement?”
 


